
 Summer Holidays—St Anne’s Primary School will close on Fri-

day 29th June at 12 noon.  There will be no school dinner on the 

last day.  The school bus will be available.  School will re-open on 

Monday 3rd September at 9.00am.  The holiday list for 2018-19 

will be distributed in September. 

 As this is the last Thursday Note before the summer holidays, 

can I on behalf of all the staff thank you for your continued sup-

port and help during 2017/18 and wish everyone a safe and enjoy-

able summer. 

 Sr. Patricia/Trocaire Fundraising—Throughout the last year, we 

have organised a number of different fundraising activities to 

raise much needed money for both Sr. Patricia and Trocaire.  On 

Wednesday at our end of year assembly, we presented cheques 

totalling £1200 to both of these worthy causes.  We would like to 

thank all our pupils, their parents and family members for their 

fantastic support.  We would also like to thank one of our parents, 

who made an individual donation of £100 to Sr. Patricia from her 

own fundraising activities. 

 St Anne’s Breakfast Club will continue as usual in the new term 

from 8.00am until 8.50am every morning.  The cost is £2 per 

child per day. 

 After School Irish Classes—Congratulations and well done! to 

those children who took part.  Everyone who participated earned 

their cupla focal or fainne airgid awards.  These were given to the 

children at school assembly on Wednesday.  A good app to prac-

tice with is “Duolingo” so that the language they have learned is 

not lost over the summer.  Keep up the good work! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 Remember: 

 The Thursday Note and 

Dinner Menu are available 

on the school website:  

www.stannespscorkey.com 

 Lots of other news and in-

formation is also available 

to view 

 

     School Dinners 

 The price of a school meal 

has increased to £2.60 per 

day or £13.00 per week.  

Dinners for the week (paid 

and free) should be ordered 

on a Monday morning by re-

turning the correct money 

and slip attached.  

     Collection of Children  

 Class Teachers should be 

informed of any changes to 

arrangements for collecting 

children. 

 

Please turn over 

Thursday 28th 

 June 2018 



 

 

 When paying dinner and 

milk money cheques 

should be made payable 

to: The Education Au-

thority—NE Region.  Eve-

rything else (After 

Schools, Breakfast Club 

etc.) should be made pay-

able to St Anne’s PS. 

 Please remember that St 

Anne’s Primary School is 

a “NUT FREE ZONE” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Online School Transport—Applications for transport assistance 

to all schools, Primary and Post Primary, should now be completed 

online.  Post Primary applications can be completed from Tuesday 

5th June.  The web address is eani.org.uk 

 Free School Meals—An application form has been posted by the 

Education Authority to the parent/guardian home address of 

children currently entitled to free school meals advising that a 

new application has to be completed for the 2018-19 school year.  

If you feel your child/children may be entitled to free school 

meals, an application is available on the EA website. 

 Loughguile Credit Union— The Credit Union would like to thank 

everyone who has lodged their savings with them during the 

last year and they look forward to resuming school savings 

again in September.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


